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TEAM OSCA

2022-2023
ACHIEVEMENTS
PLEDGED £23000 TO NEW
RUNNING TRACK 
FUNDED A CHRISTMAS
BOOK FOR EACH CHILD
AND CONTRIBUTION TO
PANTO TRIP
FUNDED Y6 GIFTS 
FIRST FESTIVE WREATH
MAKING EVENING
TERMLY DISCO
PRELOVED UNIFORM
SALES  
BINGO NIGHTS  

  

 

WELCOME BACK
AND HELLO

Welcome to the start of a super exciting new
school year.  We have some fantastic events

heading your way this term.  To the people who
know us welcome back, and to those that are

joining us in reception a warm hello!!! 

NEW RUNNING TRACK
A fabulous running track has appeared on the

school field during the summer break and
hopefully most of the children will have had a
test run! Team OSCA pledged to give £23,000

towards this track and we would just like to
say a huge thank you to all of our wonderful
school community for their support last year.

We have approximately £4000 left to raise
which we hope to smash this term with your

continued support. 
NEW MEMBERS 
We currently have the role of secretary to fill with full details on separate
communications, please get in touch via our Facebook page or catch any of our
team in the playground for more information. We always need helpers with our
events whether serving coffee or a chaperone at a disco, sign up lists will be sent
via email if you want to get involved.  

EVENTS THIS HALF TERM 
Weekly Friday tuck shop starting 15th September  

OSCA AGM - Tuesday 10th October venue TBC

Sponsored Bubble Dash - Friday 29th September
Bags2school collection - Thursday 5th October

Coffee afternoon - Friday 13th October 

Facebook @charlesdarwinOSCA
Email OSCA@charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk


